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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Welcome to the 2019-20 school year! I hope you enjoyed the summer break with your families and friends. It’s been a 
lovely week - welcoming all of the staff and children back to school. The children have been full of smiles and look so 
smart in their school uniform, so I thank you for your support. The new nursery children have enjoyed their first week 
too, and we look forward to having them in school for their full hours next week. 
 

We have our annual ‘Parent Welcome Meetings’ planned for next week.  I hope you will be able to come along to meet 
with your child’s teacher to hear about the class routines, year group expectations and how you can support your child 
at home. There are many events being added to the diary and they will be shared with you in next week’s newsletter.  
 
Finally, for everyone running the mini, junior or adult Great North Run this weekend, we hope you have strong legs and 
enjoy the day – don’t forget to bring in your medals next week! 
 
We are all set for another exciting year of achieving goals and being ‘the best we can be!’ 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 

                            S Gray 
Executive Head Teacher  
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
 

Are your contact details up to date? - Please remember to let us know about any changes to your contact details – 
change of address, home, mobile or work phone numbers etc – to ensure we can contact you easily in the case of an 
emergency.  Data checking sheets will be sent home with your child for you to confirm that the details we hold on our 
database are current and correct.  
 

Medication - If you require your child to have medication stored at school – e.g. inhaler, please call at the 
school office to complete an “administering medication form” as soon as possible, if you have not already 
done so. 
 

School Dinner Payments - Lunches must be paid for upfront. 
We appreciate your support with this. 
If payments are delayed by over two weeks we will request that your child brings packed lunches until the balance is 
cleared. 
 

School Clubs - children once again have the opportunity to attend a number of after school clubs and information on 
how to book your child a place at the various clubs has been circulated this week.    
Please contact the school office if you require further information on any of the clubs.  
 
Music lessons – Violin, clarinet and guitar lessons will be resuming the week beginning 16 September 2019.  
   

Corbridge Church of England First School – Diary Dates 2019-2020 
Date Event Notes 

Monday 9 September Year 4 Parent Welcome Meeting 2:45pm Please enter school via the playground gate and 
proceed to the classroom door.   The gate will be 
open from 2:25pm for the Reception Class 
Meeting, but from 2:40pm for all other class 
meetings. 

Tuesday 10 September Year 1 Parent Welcome Meeting 2:45pm 

Wednesday 11 September Reception Class Welcome Meeting 2:30pm 

Thursday 12 September Year 2 Parent Welcome Meeting 2:45pm 

Friday 13 September  Year 3 Parent Welcome Meeting 2:45pm 
 

  This year’s diary dates will be shared next week on the newsletter 

      Friday 6 September 2019 
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